Jane Tucker

From: Jerry Holmes < jrd.holmes@btinternet.com>

Sent: 16 January 2015 14:36

To: s.kilmartin@ribblevalley.gov.uk; planning

Subject: Planning Application 3/2014/1090 LIttle Dudlands Farm

FAO Mr Stephen Kilmartin

Planning Application: 3/2014/1090 Little Dudlands Farm

Dear Sir

Please be advised that Gisburn Parish Council wish to object to the above application on the grounds of unsuitable and inadequate access to the property which we understand to be along a single track lane with no passing places. It has also been brought to our attention that the proposed access track emerges onto the public highway at a point which could be considered dangerous.

Yours faithfully

Cathy Holmes

Cathy Holmes Clerk to Gisburn Parish Council